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16 May 2008
Dear Fellows, Members and Associates,

We are all shocked by the devastation and human suffering in Sichuan Province in
China as a result of the earthquake on 12 May 2008. Our College Council has
written to Professor Yonghao Gui, President of HH#EEEE @ FifL/3@ and Professor
Li Tingyu of HBF %&£ 5 R}/ to offer help in whatever capacity that these
Associations deem fit. The Hong Kong College of Paediatricians and the Hong
Kong College of Paediatricians Foundation have set up a special bank account
specifically for donations to support worthwhile earthquake relief projects in China
(China Earthquake Relief Fund). Our College and College Foundation would like to
appeal to you all to donate generously into this Fund and we pledge that this Fund will
only be used to support worthwhile projects which will benefit the physical and
psychological health of children and adolescents living in the areas affected by the
castastrophe. Donations in the form of cheques should be addressed to “Hong
Kong College of Paediatricians Foundation” and sent to the College Secretariat,
Room 801, Hong Kong Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk
Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong. Alternatively, donations can be directly
transferred into the Foundation’s Hang Seng Bank account no.
024-385-062880-001. The donor should then fax the receipt of the transfer to
the College Secretariat at fax no. 2785 1850 and make sure that the NAME IS
PRINTED on the receipt. An official receipt will be issued by the Hong Kong
College of Paediatricians Foundation for tax exemption purposes. A list of donors to
the China Earthquake Relief Fund will be posted on the College website.

Once again, on behalf of the College Council and the Hong Kong College of
Paediatricians Foundation, we appeal to you all to give generously.
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